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August 21, 2013 

 

 

Debra Howland, Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 

Via email to the service list 

 

Re: DT 12-337, FairPoint Communications - Wire Center Investigation 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

The CLEC Association of Northern New England (CANNE) is represented by Gregory Kennan 

in the above-named docket.  Mr. Kennan is on vacation, and is not scheduled to return until just a 

few business days before briefs are due on September 4. 

 

Accordingly, CANNE requests additional time for filing of briefs in this docket, extending the 

due date to Monday, September 9.  I have contacted FairPoint and Staff regarding this request; 

neither party has any objection to this request. 

 

We appreciate any consideration the Commission can provide us in this regard. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kath Mullholand 

President 

c/o segTEL, Inc. 

41 State St., Box 37 

Albany, NY 12207 

603 834-0676 

kath@segTEL.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 


